
St. Paul’s Barton - Sunday 14.11.21 
2nd Sunday before Advent 

Remembrance Sunday 
 

Welcome  To our Remembrance Sunday Worship 
& Communion Service today with Rev. Dozie Mo-
neme.  Our service today will include an act of Remem-
brance including the two minutes silence at 11:00am. 
 

As it is now a ‘personal choice’ as to the wearing of 
masks, the use of venue check-ins and the like, do 
please respect one another’s preferences with regard 
to the wearing (or otherwise) of masks and social dis-
tancing etc.  Tea & coffee is available after the service. 
 

Please remember to maintain distancing 
when going forward to receive 

Holy Communion. 
 

Should you prefer a quieter service with no singing and 
more space in the building there is a service of Holy 
Communion or Morning Prayer every Wednesday 
morning at 10:15am. 
 

Sunday services are streamed live on Facebook and 
are available later on our YouTube channel. 

 

Away Day  - Today is the last opportunity to register 
and pay for our away day at the Westbrook Centre in 
Puckpool, Ryde.  On Saturday 20th November, from 
9:30m onwards, we will be joining with our brothers and 
sisters from Christ Church, Sandown and St. Paul's, 
Shanklin as we seek to grow and work together.  The 
theme is “Living the Life” and the speakers are Rev. Dr 
Dennis Lloyd, Paul Corbett & Rev. Kelvin Burke. 
 

Cost: Whole day - lunch and dinner £23, Lunch only 
£12, Dinner only £12.  Under 5s free; ages 5,6,7 Whole 
day: £17, Lunch or dinner only £9 
 

Payment due by today please. 

 

The preferred payment method is by electronic transfer 
to Christ Church’s bank account, as follows: 
 

Lloyds Bank, Shanklin;  Sort code: 30-97-42;  Account 
name: PCC Christchurch;  Account number: 00082363;   
Reference: Your surname + WA.  If you have any ques-
tions, please email Via St. Paul’s website. 
 

Please also complete an Information Form, availa-
ble at the back of the church, and return it to An-
drew or Rev. Dozie today. 
 

We look forward to meeting you! 
 

Rachel (Coordinator for the Westbrook weekend). 
 

Shoebox Appeal  A big reminder that this Sunday 
is the last one for bringing donations into church.  We 
cannot thank you enough for all you have given so far 
so please can we have one final push.  If you cannot 
bring your donations into church please let Kathy and 
Ian know and they will collect from you. 
 

All the boxes will be packed on Monday 15th Novem-
ber 10:30am - 12:00pm in the Christian Centre.  If 
you are free and would like some company then please 
join us.  The more of us there are the more love we can 
put into the boxes.  Refreshments will be provided.  The 
boxes will then be presented in church on Sunday 21st 
November before being taken off to 
be delivered for their onward journey. 
Thank you all,  Kathy & Ian. 
 

Revive Newport - Update 
Dear Prayer Partners, 
 

This is just a short note to let you know that there will 
not be a Prayer Letter as such this month, as Pete has 
been unwell, and has taken a complete break to fully 
recuperate, so we will leave compiling a full newsletter 
as usual.  Prayerfully, we will be back in December with 
a full catch up.  Continued over... 
 

www.stpaulsbarton.co.uk 



Meanwhile, please do pray for Pete, for a full recovery, 
and to return refreshed, renewed and fully restored, 
and pray for the whole family as well. 
 

Please also pray for the Living Room, and the Newport 
Youth Cafe, that all their needs will be met while Pete 
is away, and all the prayer points in the October News 
Letter still need our prayers. 
 

Thankyou for your support and understanding, it is at 
times like this that your prayers are most needed and 
appreciated.  May God continue to bless each one of 
you, and meet your personal needs as well, until De-
cember.  Love and blessings, 
 

Maureen - Revive Prayer Coordinator. 

 

Many Congratulations… 
To John and Marian who are due to celebrate their 
60th Wedding Anniversary on Thursday (18th Novem-
ber).  Much love and many blessings from everyone at 
St. Paul’s.  Do continue to remember John, Marian and 
the family in your prayers at this time. 
 

Remembrance Flower Arrangements 
‘Thank You’ to Sylv for preparing and arranging our 
Remembrance Sunday 
tributes in the church.   
 
 
 

This year some extra 
poppies have been pur-
chased from funds given 
by the family in memory 
of Stella. 
 

 

Offering / Giving  Thank you for your giving to 
the work at St. Paul’s.  If you have not yet committed to 
regular giving, we would ask you to prayerfully seek 
God’s will regarding this. 
 

Ways to Give:  You can put your offering in the of-
fering bag or the plate at the back of the church. 
 
 

Set up a Standing Order from your bank, you can re-
quest a form from Penny (our treasurer), or download 
one from our website.  Just fill it in and give (or post) it 
to her or phone her for more details or to arrange for 
your form to be collected. 
 

If you use online banking, you can give to St. Paul’s by 
Bank Transfer or by setting up a Standing Order.  
Details of the church bank account are: 
 

Bank: NatWest Newport Isle of Wight  Account 
Name: Parochial Church Council of St. Pauls, Bar-
ton Parish  Sort Code: 54-10-34  Account Number: 
92513263 
 

If you are a tax payer and have not filled in a Gift Aid 
Form these are available from Penny or on the church 
website. 

This week 

Date Time Event 

Mon 15th 10:30am Shoebox Appeal 2021 - Shoebox Packing - in the Christian Centre 10:30am - 12noon. 

Tue 16th 9:45am- 
11:30am 

Little Rascals Toddler Group - The group meets in St. Paul's Christian Centre from 9:45am to 
11:30am each Tuesday in school term time. 

Wed 17th 10:15am 
7:30pm 

Holy Communion BCP (Book of Common Prayer) - Rev. Dozie Moneme. 
PCC Meeting. 

Thu 18th 2:15pm Ladies Fellowship - In the Christian Centre.  For more information speak to Mary or Margaret P. 

Sat 20th  November Away Day - Westbrook Centre in Puckpool, Ryde. 

Next week 

Sun 21st 10:00am 
 
10:00am- 
10:40am 

Word & Worship Service - Speaker Mary Prangnell.  Ephesians Session 7 Ch5 v22 - Ch6 v9. 
Shoebox Appeal 2021 - Presentation of our shoeboxes in church. 
Little Church - On Sundays (except for ‘All-Age’ Services), there is provision, in the Christian Cen-
tre, for children (3 years to the end of Primary).  Parents can bring them to the Centre just before 
10:00am and collect them at approx. 10:40am to join the service in the church. 

Mon 22nd 7:30pm Monday Online Fellowship Group - For more information or a Zoom link speak to Andrew or con-
tact us. 

Tue 23rd 9:45am- 
11:30am 
7:15pm 

Little Rascals Toddler Group - The group meets in St. Paul's Christian Centre from 9:45am to 
11:30am each Tuesday in school term time. 
Tuesday Online Fellowship Group - For more information or a Zoom link speak to Rev. Dennis or 
contact us. 

Wed 24th 10:15am Holy Communion BCP (Book of Common Prayer) - Rev. Dozie Moneme 

Thu 25th 2:15pm Ladies Fellowship - In the Christian Centre.  For more information speak to Mary or Margaret P. 

Dates for your diary 

Sun 28th 10:00am 
10:00am 

Worship & Communion Service - Rev. Dozie Moneme.  Ephesians Session 8 Ch6 v10-24. 
Little Church. 

Sat 4th 10:00am Prayer for Israel & the Middle East. 

Church Contacts: 
Rev. Dozie 01983 590475 

Churchwardens 
Tel / Text 07947 153 344 

https://d3hgrlq6yacptf.cloudfront.net/5f0f2f6acaf0a/content/pages/documents/1604604523.pdf
https://d3hgrlq6yacptf.cloudfront.net/5f0f2f6acaf0a/content/pages/documents/1604604523.pdf
https://d3hgrlq6yacptf.cloudfront.net/5f0f2f6acaf0a/content/pages/documents/1604604626.pdf
https://d3hgrlq6yacptf.cloudfront.net/5f0f2f6acaf0a/content/pages/documents/1604604626.pdf

